
 

 

 

Fra: Jean Thill [mailto:jeanthil@pt.lu]  
Sendt: 9. november 2008 22:12 

Til: folketinget@folketinget.dk 
Cc: jeanthil@pt.lu 

Emne: WG: Steinzeitmassaker im 21. Jahrhundert in Europa! A shame for Europe as a whole! 
Prioritet: Høj 

To the Danish Government, 
To the Foreign Department of the Faroese Government, 
To the Faroese Department of Fisheries and Maritime Affairs, 
 
Hereby we protest vehemently against the quasi ritual killing of dolphins at your coast every year at the end 
of October. We urge you to stop now! that savage anachronism arising from a time that is gone. Moreover, 
these major crimes on kind living beings are at the same time an infraction against Article 1 of the EU-
Charta specifying that dignity of man should not be altered! We actually feel our dignity hurt by the cruel 
activities at your coast that you allow and tolerate at the beginning of the 21 century! We cannot stop 
boycotting your countries under any possible aspect as long as these inacceptable crimes will last. 

Jean Thill 
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